Date: February 20, 1996

To: Odyssey 2000® Tyvek Jacket Owners

From: Tim Kneeland & Associates, Inc.

Re: Jacket enclosed

Please enjoy your brand new one-of-a-kind Odyssey 2000<sup>®</sup> Tyvek Jacket. We wore them at the Greater Seattle Bicycle Expo this weekend and received great comments.

We still have plenty available for those wishing to give them to their friends, relatives, sponsors, etc. Just send in \$39 along with the appropriate mailing instructions and sizes.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us at 1-800-433-0528. Wear them in good health.